
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  
Sent: Monday, 9 April 2018 10:24 AM 
To: Jacki Baulch; Sharlene Wellard 
Subject: RE: Pharmacy Award - Work Value Case AM2016/28 
 
Dear Parties, 
 
Re: AM2016/30 Pharmacy Industry Award – APESMA Work Value Claim  
 
I refer to the email below. 
 
The Vice President intends to move Friday 10.00am  13 April 2018 Mention/Directions to tomorrow 
4.30pm 10 April 2018 to deal with the correspondence below. An amended notice of listing will be 
issued shortly. The Vice President will sit in Sydney with video-link to Melbourne. Please let 
chambers know as soon as practicable if any other video-links are required.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Helen Hamberger 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
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